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24th February 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is a great pleasure and privilege to be writing to you today to introduce myself as the new Headteacher of Little Reddings 
Primary School. My name is Mrs Rebecca Tregear and I have been teaching in Hertfordshire for twenty-three years. I have 
been a Headteacher since 2013 and am pleased to have the opportunity to share some of my experiences of outstanding 
teaching, learning, leadership and management from schools that I have worked in with all here at Little Reddings.  I am very 
happy to be here, and I really look forward to working closely with the staff and pupils; yourselves and your families, in this 
next exciting phase in the development of our school and community. I truly believe that today marks the start of a new 
chapter in the life of our school; one that is focussed on delivering the very best for all pupils and families and is committed 
to aspiring for excellence for all.  
 
I am an extrovert character who is approachable, and I would like to extend this to each and every one of you by saying that 
my door is always open.  I wholeheartedly work under the belief that children only have one chance at education, so it is  
essential that we get this right! I believe that the children need to become leaders, as well as critical thinkers who have 
knowledge which they can use in the future, so that they are equipped for an ever-changing world. I am also a mother of two 
children and at home, my husband and I experience many of the same delights, joys and frustrations that come with being a 
parent of children at primary school. Please be assured therefore that whatever decisions are taken or whatever choices are 
made, they will have been informed at some level by my parent hat! I also appreciate the hard work and sacrifice that goes 
into being a parent and raising children.  I know that we as a school will continue to support you in whatever ways we can in 
helping your child’s development, happiness, education and wellbeing at all stages of their Little Reddings journey. 
 
I very much hope to meet as many of you as possible over the coming days and weeks; please come over and introduce 
yourselves to me when you see me outside school at drop off and pick up times. In the forthcoming weeks I shall be sharing 
with you a number of new ways, alongside the established procedures, in which you will be able to communicate your 
thoughts and ideas directly with the school.  
 
I came into the teaching profession to try to make a difference in the lives of each individual child, responding to their needs, 
their interests and developing them holistically so that they can share their unique gifts and talents. Please be assured that 
this remains of paramount importance to me as a headteacher and I look forward to getting to know each of the children at 
Little Reddings as individuals over the coming months. 
 
I wish you and your family a very happy and successful half term and I look forward to working in partnership with you over 
the years to come. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs Rebecca Tregear 
Headteacher 
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